# SHAOLIN KEMPO SCHOOL OF MARTIAL ARTS MONTHLY NEWS

# July 1

This newsletter is to help inform you of all the things going on throughout our school and our organization. In this newsletter our goal is to bring you information of upcoming events as well as schedule changes, students rank advancements, fundraisers, and all the activities happening on a regular basis.

July

We, at Shaolin Kempo School of Martial Arts, would like to thank all of our students and their parents for all their support throughout the years and we hope to continue the quality of martial arts training to keep your support for many more years to come. If you have any question or concerns with our programs or the training of the students here, please feel free to contact us and we will help in every way.

Contact: Shaolin Kempo School of Martial Arts

(502) 921-0193 Shepherdsville, KY (502) 296-2248 Taylorsville, KY

Email at <a href="mailto:lnfo@shaolinkempomartialarts.com">lnfo@shaolinkempomartialarts.com</a>

# **Upcoming Schedule Changes**

#### **School Closed**

Shepherdsville Location and Taylorsville, KY Location

Both schools will be closed Tuesday July  $4^{th}$  for Independence Day

#### Fall Schedule Change.

Shepherdsville School only!

Starting Wednesday August 9<sup>th</sup>, 2017

We will no longer have our Monday 12:00pm class and Wednesday 2:00pm Class During the Fall months due to Lower attendance during the Academic School year. These classes will start back up starting on the first day of the Bullitt County Public School Summer Vacation 2018.

If you have a need to attend classes during the day during the fall, Private classes will be available by appointment. Please see you instructor to schedule or if you have question or concern regarding this matter.

# **Upcoming Events**

# Start planning on our Free Picture Day!!!

#### **Date to be Announced**

Come get your pictures taken in your uniform for free!!!

All students will receive individual pictures and group photo.

Pictures will be put on CD at no cost.

If you participated in the 2017 Tournament bring in your trophies and medals to have in the picture with you.

We ask all students be in full uniform for this event.

We want to try to make this year our biggest group photo ever.

Let's all work together to help Mr. Tony make this happen.

# Monthly Power Quote QUITTERS NEVER WIN, BUT WINNERS NEVER QUIT!

## **Support your Martial Arts Organization!**





Scan QR code with your smart phone to like us on facebook.

# Topic of the Month

#### **Quitters Never Win, But Winners never Quit**

When you begin your training in the martial arts, there will be stages of learning more difficult than others, but if you stick with it, the results will be well worth the effort.

Remember to give your best all the time regardless of how much homework you have, how tired you are, whether you have had a bad day or you just don't think you can't do it.

Remember only YOU can make success happen, no one can do it for you. The sooner you realize that, the faster you will get out of your own way, get rid of the excuses and get to the finish line for success. This is true in all areas of life.

When you start something, always make up your mind to finish it and you will be a winner!

By Anthony Reeser Owner/Chief Instructor

# **Sparring Classes**

Remember, to participate in sparring classes students must have all required equipment. *Mouth guards* are required for everyone, no exception. *Groin* protection is required for all male students, *which should be worn during all classes*, not just for sparring; this is for the student's protection. Other recommended equipment, per rank, should be hand and foot gear for all ranks, head gear above purple belt. All equipment, including groin protection and mouth guards, are available for purchase through the office.

#### **Shepherdsville Children Sparring Classes**

PeeWee, Beginners - Wednesday July 19<sup>th</sup>

Advanced - Thursday July 20th

**Shepherdsville Adult Sparring Class** 

Thursday July 19<sup>th</sup>

**Taylorsville Sparring Class** 

All Classes - Wednesday July 19th

### **Protective Sparring Gear.**

This is just a friendly reminder that all students should be thinking about getting their own protective gear for sparring according to rank. All Protective gear must be purchased through Shaolin Kempo School of Martial Arts. This helps support the school and is the only way we can guarantee our students safety.

See your instructor with any questions or concerns.

# Congratulations

We, at Shaolin Kempo School of Martial Arts, would like to recognize the below listed students for their hard work and dedication to themselves and their training....Great Job!!!

#### Shepherdsville, KY

6-17-17Roger Caudill- Purple Belt
Carter Spalding – Purple Belt
Emily Spalding – Purple Belt
Tak Turner - Purple Belt
Ava Puckett – Orange Belt
Zach Quick – Orange Belt
Ava Greeenwell – Yellow Belt
Aidan Price – Yellow Belt

#### Taylorsville, KY

6-14-17Madison Eisenback - Green/Brown Belt

6-17-17 Matthew Brangers - Orange Belt

# **Monthly Specials**



New students only

Tell all your friends to use your name with this ad to receive student referral rewards.

Expires July 31st

#### Free Make Up Private Classes

Attention all student and parents, with it being summer, we understand and want all of our students to enjoy their family and vacation time. We just want you to remember to schedule your make up classes with your instructor for the time you or your child has missed. This is your responsibility to touch base with our instructors and set up a class time. Shaolin Kempo School of Martial Arts, because of the size of our student body, does not have time to chase everyone down to make our students schedule these classes. Free make up classes are something Mr. Tony and our instructors do for the good of our students.

Don't miss out!